
 

 

 

 

 

 

        November 12, 2021 

 

 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Attn: Patrick Lennberg 

 

 

Re: Surety-Related Inspection, M-2000-118, Pino Pit  

 

 

 

Mr. Lennberg,  

 

 

    

  

 

 

  

 

 

Any questions, please feel free to let us know. 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

 
 

Sara Weimer  

Oldcastle SW Group, Inc dba 

APC Southern Construction Co 

 

 

 

 

 

APC Construction Co. 

14802 W 44th Avenue 

Golden, Colorado  80403 

Office:  303-279-6611 

Fax:  303-279-6216 

www.apc.us.com 

As discussed,  please see the attached  photos for  completion  of  inspection  items  for M-2000-118 Pino

Pit.  Trash has been removed  from the site  and  properly  disposed.  The areas of ponding water  have 

been mitigated to prevent future  water from ponding.

The  Technical Revision for the weed control plan  will be  completed  and  made available  soon.



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 


